
MINUTES 
Tamworth Municipal Building Committee  

Date | time 07/10/2017 7:00PM | Meeting called to order by R. Colcord 

In Attendance 

Norman Cloutier, Jack Waldron, Ron Remick, David Bowles and Richard Colcord 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes were read and approved as amended from the meeting of 06/12/2017. 

 Board 

Discussion was centered on desired Location of land. Size of land plot to include minimum parcel size.  It was 

determined that a 5 acre parcel would be required to meet our intent to have room for growth and outdoor 

training. Three parcels of interest were discussed and will be researched prior to the next meeting. The first 

parcel is the fields where the TVA leach fields are located. The second parcel was Map 201, Lot 045 and the 

third was Map 201, Lot 061. R. Colcord will send letters to contact the owners of the two properties referenced 

by map and lot to inquire about the availability. There was discussion about the use of, or the disposal of the 

current Central Station after a new building is in place. It was determined that we need to do more research on 

this, i.e. if the Title has any stipulations which would prevent sale of the building and property.  D. Bowles is 

going to check on sight lines for the leach field property as there was some discussion if that would be an issue. 

J. Waldron suggested to have Warren Street Architects present at the September meeting to make sure we are 

on track and to help formulate report for the annual Town report. The meeting was adjourned at 8:00PM. 

Next Meeting 

08/14/2017, 7:00 PM at Central Fire Station. 


